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Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned by issues related to land tenure, the
collective rights of indigenous peoples, customary rights, land-grabbing and the
closure of transhumance corridors. The Permanent Forum therefore recommends
that States of the Sahel and the Congo basin establish a legal framework to
consolidate their national and local land tenure regimes with a view to resolving
conflicts peacefully. In addition, those States should enhance access to justice for
the aff ected indigenous pastoralists and provide training for judicial officials on
those issues.
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